
April 2025 Elementary Principal Report

Preschool Parent Meeting - The preschool parent meeting took place.  We had 
approximately a dozen families in attendance.  We are excited to start the new year!

5th/6th Band and Choir Concert - Wonderful performance by all of our budding 
musicians.

 

State Testing Is Underway- NSCAS State Testing is underway. Students are provided 
with snacks prior to testing. There is a little extra break time after testing to reset brains! 
Students and teachers are doing an amazing job!

Musical Performances - many elementary students participated in The Music Man. 
Students performed on Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. We had two elementary students 



that had more substantial roles this year as well!                          


